NORTHERN MAINE COMMUNITY COLLEGE
24’ x 13’ LED Indoor Display Panel(s) RFP
Questions & Responses June-25,2019
June 28, 2019

Q1. Is it possible to get schematics of the proposed display and the surrounding area?

R1. The College tentatively plans to post schematics of the gym that will show placement of the video
wall by July 2, 2019

Q2. How high off the ground is the display?
R2. Approximately 15 feet.

Q3. How many feet from the audience will the sign be located (closest, furthest and average distance
in feet)?

R3. Distance range from 20 feet to 70 feet, the average distance will be approximately 40 feet.
QA4. Is there a power source for the LED?

R4. The College will confirm plans to install wall circuits.

Q5. Is the display going to be mounted on a wall, pole or sitting flat on the ground?

R5. Wall mount.

Q6. What is the distance from the display to the control room and is there hardwiring in place or is
wireless communication in place?

R6. The control room will be below the screen with a preference for hard wired.

Q7. What content will be played on the video wall (advertising, messaging, video, scoreboard)?
R7. Content will include predominantly messaging, video and event footage.

Q8. What will be the power source to the video wall at the wall installation?

R8. The plan is to add 4 circuits at 20 amps each.

Q9. Do you have steel ceiling beams at the video wall location for hanging the video wall with custom
metal bars to mount the frame to?

R9. The walls are concrete and there are steel ceiling beams.

Q10. Can photos be provided of the wall and ceiling location?



R10. Photos attached with the proposed location for the video wall marked in blue.

June 28, 2019

Q11. Is it possible to extend that installation completion date another 30 days?

R11. We cannot extend the installation completion date.



